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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

 TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 12TH/13TH OCTOBER 2024 
   MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

saturday  - vigil of twenty-eighth 
sunday of the year 

12th 4.30pm 
5.00pm 

Our Lady’s 
Our lady’s 

Rosary Devotion 
Ivan Stanslaus RIP 

sunday -  twenty-eighth sunday of the 
year 

13th 9.00am 
11.00am 
2.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  
Holy Cross 

Margaret, Paddy & Beatrice Hallam RIP 
Catherine & John Heraghty RIP 
 Zimbabwean Community Mass 

monday -  feria 14th    

tuesday -  saint teresa of jesus (of 
avila), virgin and doctor (memorial) 

15th 2.30pm Our lady’s Requiem Mass for Margaret Goode RIP 

wednesday - feria 16th 12.00noon Holy cross People of the Parish 

thursday - saint ignatius of antioch, 
bishop and martyr (memorial) 

17th 9.30am 
 
 

12.30pm 

St margaret 
Clitherow 

school 
Holy cross 

School Community 
 
 
Funeral service for Michael Dunn RIP 

friday - saint luke, evangelist (feast) 18th 12.00noon 
7.00pm 

Holy Cross 
Our lady’s 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament and Divine 
Mercy Chaplet  

saturday  - vigil of twenty-ninth 
sunday of the year 

19th 4.30pm 
5.00pm 

Our Lady’s 
Our lady’s 

Rosary Devotion 
Daniel Roberts RIP 
 

sunday - twenty-ninth sunday of the 
year 
world mission day 

20th 9.00am 
11.00am 

 

Holy Cross 
Our Lady’s  

 

Jesus Gomez Alvarez RIP 
Fr Christopher Hogan RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Mrs Sarah Sweeney McGinty  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724      

Hall Booking:   holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 19th October - Ifeoma Ude 
Sunday 20th October - Ngozi Okochi  
OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 19th October - Kath Huckerby & Sam Cropley 
Sunday 20th October  - Monica Maina & Alexander Mirie 

OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR OCTOBER 
Team B (John, Madeleine, Stef & Eric) 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 
Sunday 20th October - Jason Young 

 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

October 20th - Roseanna Stanforth-Ward 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

October 20th - Dominic Dixon & Lauren 
Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING  

October 20th - Coleen & Rose Cash 

SR BAKHITA’S SILVER JUBILEE  
was a very lovely and joy-filled occasion. The Sisters want to thank 
you all for your prayers and hospitality; to thank those who were 
able to be present and those who could only be present in spirit. 
May God reward all who were generous to the Sisters, for their 

faith and goodness. You are all in their prayers. 
HOLY CROSS 100 CLUB 

Congratulations to our winner for the draw in September: No. 3 
Gillian Gallagher.  Help raise funds for Holy Cross church by joining 

the 100 club. The draw costs just £4 a month. Registration forms 
are available at the back of church. 

ASSISTED SUICIDE: A THREAT TO THE VULNERABLE 
is a talk being given this Tuesday 15th October at 7.00pm in    

Cathedral Hall, Nottingham NG1 5AE by Professor David Jones,  
explaining why legalising assisted suicide would be a mistake.  MPs 
will soon be voting on a bill to legalise assisted suicide. The danger 

of the legalisation of assisted suicide within the British Isles has 
never been greater.  At the same time, there is more and more 
evidence from abroad about the harms that follow if the law is 
changed.  Please join us if you are able, or the talk will be live-

streamed www.facebook.com/dioceseofnottingham  For more in-
formation, contact John of Nottingham SPUC on 077578 15625 or 

spucnottingham@gmail.com  

 SPONSORED WALK IN SUPPORT OF THE DROP-IN-CAFE 
Tracey has been coming to the Parish Drop-in-Café for a long time 
now. She first came with her carers from the home she resides in 

on Highbury Road. Now Tracey volunteers to help in the Café once 
a month. On Thursday 17th October Tracey will be doing a   

sponsored walk around the streets of Bulwell to raise money for 
the Café. Please, if you can, support Tracey in her endeavour by  

sponsoring her. The sponsorship forms can be found at the back of 
church and in the Café itself which opens Thursdays. 

ROSARY IN THE YEAR OF PRAYER—OUR LADY’S 
We will be praying the Rosary in church, every Saturday at 4.30pm, 

during October to celebrate the Year of Prayer with the theme 
"Lord, teach us to pray." (Lk 11:1). On October 26th the Rosary will 
be after the 5pm Mass as part of the monthly Novena to Our Lady, 

led by our Filipino  Community.  Please join us during this Rosary 
month.  Please make an extra effort to enter church quietly. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 
There will be a second collection next weekend 19th/20th October 

for World Mission Sunday 
SIXTIES NIGHT AT OUR LADY’S 

There's a “Sixties Night” taking place on October 26th in the hall. 
Great music, dancing, 60's quiz, hotdogs, raffle etc. Another   

freebie social event. Bring the kids and friends.   
Free tickets available at back of church. 

BOOKTOBER FEST SALE FOR SHAREWEAR CLOTHING SCHEME 
Please come to bring & buy BOOKS to raise money for Sharewear's 

running costs and have a drink. Free admission, cheap books,    
refreshments by donation: Our Lady's parish centre, Saturday 26th 

October, 10am-12.30pm. Please do not send boxes of books     
beforehand as we have nowhere to store them. If you can help in 

any way, please get in touch with Annette Scholes. 
RED MISSIO BOXES HOLY CROSS 

Please bring your red boxes to the sacristy. Dorothy Bevins will 
empty, count and then leave at the back of church for you to  

collect. 

RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.15pm—4.45pm:  Holy Cross - Wednesday (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES:    Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 07513 725395  
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact: Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539849                                                 

A hearing loop system is  
available in both churches.                                                                                                                       
Please set your hearing aid 

to ‘T’ (Telecoil) setting in  
order for it to work.  

MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉS 
HOLY CROSS will be open again on Wednesday 30th October at 9.30am in the meeting room.    
OUR LADY’S every Thursday 10am—12.30pm in the Parish Hall.         EVERYONE WELCOME.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

Suggested Donation for 

Newsletter 20p  

 

RCIA - RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS  
The RCIA is a programme for any non-Catholic or Catholic adults who have not received the Sacraments or are interested in knowing 

more about the Catholic faith. If you are interested and would like to know more, please speak to Fr Richard or Deacon Martyn or  
contact the office. The programme will continue this Tuesday 15th October. 

RCIC - RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR CHILDREN 
The RCIC is a programme for children age 7 to 15 years who have not been baptised and who wish to prepare for the     

 Sacraments. Please contact the  Office for more information.  If any parishioner would like to offer their help /support with RCIC,  
please speak to Fr Richard or Deacon Martyn. 
CONFIRMATION 2024—8TH NOVEMBER 2024 

There will be a rehearsal in church for our young adults on Wednesday 6th November at 7pm. Please ensure you have returned your 
 yellow cards, with all the details completed by 20th October, to either the sacristy or the office. 

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS AT HOLY CROSS 
at Michael Hallam’s house Sunday at 4.00pm.   

If you require a lift please ring Michael on 0115 9630925. 

BIBLE STUDY MEETINGS - HOLY CROSS 
will continue on Tuesday 15th October at 

7.00pm in Holy Cross meeting room.  

REFLECTION & PRAYER 

Our Lady's November 6th  
7.30pm—9.00pm 

WEEKEND COLLECTION  5TH/6TH OCTOBER:  HOLY CROSS  £445.77 S/O  £153  OUR LADY’S  £617.53 S/O £540                                                                          

HOLY CROSS AUTUMN FAYRE 
 Our annual fundraising event will take place this year at Holy Cross next Saturday 19th October.  Raffle tickets are now available at the 

back of both churches. BAKERS: Cakes and baked goods required for this event plus help in running the stall. If you can donate any  
prizes for the raffle please bring them to the sacristy.  For more details please contact either Vivien Flynn, Mary Umney or a  member of 

the Parish Council. The cake stall is very popular and raises much-needed funds for the church. Your help is appreciated. 
HOLY CROSS INTERNATIONAL FOOD MARKET 

Alongside our Autumn Fayre, we are planning to hold an International Food Market in the church grounds to help raise funds for our 
new church heating system. There will be lots of different cuisines to sample. Tickets for food cost £5 for adults and £10 for a family  

(2 adults and up to 3 children). These can be bought after Mass. Please come and join us for this fundraising event.  

  PLEASE PRAY FOR  
 the repose of the soul of Margaret Goode RIP who died  
recently.  Her Requiem Mass will be held at Our Lady’s 

church on Tuesday 15th October at 2.30pm.  
Please remember her family & friends at this difficult time.  

       PLEASE PRAY FOR  
the repose of the soul of Michael Dunn RIP who died  
recently. HIs funeral service will be held at Holy Cross 
church on Thursday 17th October at 12.30pm. Please     
remember his family and friends at this difficult time.  

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC

